
EASA 2020 Conference: 2nd Announcement and call for abstracts 
 
Dear Delegate 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee we are inviting you to submit your abstracts for the EASA 2020 
Conference, held from 12 - 15 January 2020 at The Protea Hotel, Big Hole, Kimberley, South-Africa. 
 
Please forward the attached information to the following: 

• All staff members in your department 

• All people that can benefit from the conference  
 

Attached please find the following documents: 

• 2nd  Announcement and call for papers 

• Abstract Submission Form 

• Delegate Registration Form 
 
Important dates: 
Due date for submission of abstracts: 21 August 2019      
Due date for registration: 23 October 2019        
Due date for payment: 20 November 2019        
Final date to submit proof of payment: 4 December 2019    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Conference Administrator, Marian Louw from Event Behella 
should you need more information – marian@behella.co.za  
 
We are looking forward to meeting you at the EASA 2020 conference. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Dr Anthony Mpisi 
Senior Academic Co-ordinator 
Sol Plaatje University 
William Pescod Campus 
Scanlan Street 
Kimberley 
8300 
South Africa 
Tel 053 491 0151 

Email: tony.mpisi@spu.ac.za 

Web:http://www.spu.ac.za 
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